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Newmark High School Book Fee for 2023-24 School
Year

Dear Newmark High School Parents,

Students in Newmark High School will be charged a $35 mandatory book fee
this fall for English Language Arts soft-cover novels purchased as part of the
new school year curriculum.  Students will be given a personal copy of
assigned novels for classroom and home use.  This book fee will be charged
annually each September.  Parents can pay this book fee by check or credit
card ($3.00 convenience fee will be waived this year).   

Newmark High School Book $35 Book Fee
Payment Link

Due: Friday, September 29, 2023
Checks can be made payable to Newmark High School, 1000 Cellar Avenue,

Scotch Plains, NJ  07076 or send in to Main Office with your teen.

Additionally, all Newmark High School students will be assigned a TI-84 math
calculator to bring back and forth to the school-home as needed.  Students
will be assigned a uniquely numbered calculator that will be their
responsibility for the school year.  They will be responsible for their calculator
during the school year; as well as bringing their assigned calculator to school,
charged and ready for use.  There is no fee for these school calculators. 
However, if a calculator is damaged, lost or stolen, students are responsible
for replacement.  The replacement cost for the Ti84 is $100.   

Thank you,

Ms. Gina M. Borea
Principal

cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/QTZx2zU-YsuvNeM8saugyQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm4xALP0RaaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubmV3bWFya2VkdWNhdGlvbi5jb20vb3VyLXNjaG9vbHMvaGlnaC1zY2hvb2wvc3R1ZGVudC1saWZlL2hpZ2gtc2Nob29sLWJvb2stZmVlVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpk-YvcAWXjyPMfUhpzbGV2eUBuZXdtYXJrZWR1Y2F0aW9uLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
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